
Richard Williams <richard.williams@lacity.org>

I'd like to add this email to the Council File 14-1371-S2

George Abou-Daoud <george@bowery-st.com> Thu, Apr 16, 2015 at 6:20 PM
To: Richard Williams <richard.williams@lacity.org>

Dear Mr. Williams,

I'd like to add this email to the Council File 14-1371-S2

Whereas the city of Los Angeles requires all registered businesses to hold a Business Tax Registration 
Certificate- this confirms that the city has the names and addresses of all these businesses.

Whereas many of these businesses are not specifically aware of the proposed minimum wage increase 
proposals being discussed, as they may or may not watch the news or read the newspaper, and whereas I have 
found many business not even aware of the proposals or details of the proposals, I am requesting, as a 
concerned small business owner, that the city use the addresses and names it already has on file to mail 
the information to all registered business tax certificate holders, so they to may have a voice in this 
conversation, or at minimum plan their lives, as the proposal in some form will effect many businesses and their 
employees.

A letter simply stating what the proposed measures are. That's all.

I feel this is fair, as when someone requests to open a store, sell wine or even modify a property, add a parking 
stall and more, (all very small issues when compared to the wage proposal), are required to send mailers and 
much more.

Let's all work together towards a common goal of a better life for all, and in keeping everyone involved in the 
conversation.

Thank you

George Abou-Daoud 
Bowery Street 
george@bowery-st.com
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